
From: jerry booth  
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 8:11 AM 
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo; District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; District 6; 
District7; District8; District9; District 10; City Clerk 
Subject: Councilman on a taxpayer trip to Japan  
  
Dear Mayor Liccardo, City Council Members and City Clerk, 
 
Due to reasonable concern by taxpayers over the purpose of the recent trip to Japan by some Council 
members and other staff, I would like to suggest a public accounting be given for what was paid from 
public funds. That would help clarify the importance of this trip and help many of us understand the 
priorities of the Council. 
 
After reading the interview with Mayor Liccardo published by San Jose Inside, I feel the mayor would be 
agreeable to a public accounting of the trip in the interest of transparency, fiscal responsibility, and 
concerns by the taxpayers. 
 
I look forward to learning more about this trip, it’s benefit to our city and the associated costs. Perhaps 
another article in San Jose Inside with a detailed expense report would be helpful in answering questions 
your constituency might have. Additionally, it would be helpful if the financial report was posted on the 
various Nextdoor neighborhoods in the city to reach an even larger audience. 
 
Thank you for your response.  
 
J. Booth 
District 2 
 



From: believe333  
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 9:58 AM 
To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; 
District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 
<district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 
<District5@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 
<District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 
<district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk 
<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Councilman on a taxpayer trip to Japan 
  
Dear Mayor Liccardo, City Council Members and City Clerk, 
 
Due to reasonable concern by taxpayers over the purpose of the recent trip to Japan by some 
Council members and other staff, I would like to suggest a public accounting be given for what 
was paid from public funds. That would help clarify the importance of this trip and help many of 
us understand the priorities of the Council. 
 
After reading the interview with Mayor Liccardo published by San Jose Inside, I feel the mayor 
would be agreeable to a public accounting of the trip in the interest of transparency, fiscal 
responsibility, and concerns by the taxpayers. 
 
I look forward to learning more about this trip, it’s benefit to our city and the associated costs. 
Perhaps another article in San Jose Inside with a detailed expense report would be helpful in 
answering questions your constituency might have. Additionally, it would be helpful if the 
financial report was posted on the various Nextdoor neighborhoods in the city to reach an even 
larger audience. 
 
Thank you for your response.  

P. Edgerton 
District 2 
 



From: Bobbi Yodz  
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 2:35 PM 
To: District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>; District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>; District3< 
district3@sanjoseca.gov>; District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>; District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>; 
District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>; District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>; District8 
<district8@sanjoseca.gov>; District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>; District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>; 
The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; City Clerk 
<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Japan Delegation 
  
 
Dear Mayor Liccardo, City Council Members and City Clerk, 
  
Due to reasonable concern by taxpayers over the purpose of the recent trip to Japan by some 
Council members and other staff, I would like to suggest a public accounting be given for what 
was paid from public funds.  That would help clarify the importance of this trip and help many of 
us understand the priorities of the Council.  
 

After reading the interview with Mayor Liccardo published by San Jose Inside, I feel the mayor 
would be agreeable to a public accounting of the trip in the interest of transparency, fiscal 
responsibility, and concerns by the taxpayers. 
 

I look forward to learning more about this trip, it’s benefit to our city and the associated costs. 
Perhaps another article in San Jose Inside with a detailed expense report would be helpful in 
answering questions your constituency might have.  Additionally, it would be helpful if the 
financial report was posted on the various Nextdoor neighborhoods in the city to reach an even 
larger audience.  
  
Thank you for your response.  
  
Bobbi Yodz 
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